John M. 0'Malley

PO Box 1374
Kings Mountain, NC 28086
(704) 730-1440
johnomalley@wwntbm.com

Dear Praying Friends,

Since our last letter God has shown Himself strong on our behalf. We have seen souls saved, students
surrender to the mission field, and churches give beyond their normal realms of giving. While each day
brings opportunities to serve our Lord we attempt to use every dollar invested by you wisely in the work He
has called us to do on your behalf.

Last month I went to three Bible colleges to interact with students about surrendering and serving the Lord
in missions. It is a thrill to see so many willing to listen to the Lord’s leading and prepare to go. While at one
of the colleges, several students gathered in a symposium and sought a venue to discuss, learn, and share
ideas in missions. From that meeting the website www.missionsblogger.com began. Hundreds of students and
missionaries now interact to help get more missionaries to the mission field. I encourage you to view this site
and participate as you have opportunity.

This month I visited the Hurricane Katrina
affected areas in Gulfport, Mississippi. It is so
terrible to see so many people affected. I went
to ascertain the current needs and what more
needs to be done to help. Pictured here is a
large denominational church that sustained
damage representative of the area. Please
pray for these our brethren who are
attempting to rebuild their lives in the face a
great tragedy. For those who want to help, let
me know and I will put you in touch with a
ministry who is helping the members of
independent Baptist churches who have been
displaced.

Also, the Lord blessed in six missions
conferences. The Lord’s goodness was
manifested in the giving of His people in making Faith Promise Commitments over $350,000.00. Without
these commitments the work of Christ is hindered. It is vital that God’s people give so the work that has
begun may continue and new works may be planted. Please pray for us as we seek to help in the work of
world evangelization.

The thrill of Christmas this year is realized in the goodness of God and His gift of Salvation. I pray you will
find the riches of His goodness and the preciousness of family and friends rewarding. Our family wishes the
best to you and yours. Please find enclosed a new prayer card.

For His work,

John M. O’Malley



